
JUNIOR SECTION		

ANNUAL CONSENT FORM 2016-17	

PART A 
Company:   25th Stirling (Dunblane) 
Leader in Charge:  Fraser Boyd – 32 Buchan Drive, Dunblane FK15 9JR 
   Tel: 01786 821387 Mob: 07767 691812 E-mail: fraser@fraserboyd.com  

Parents/guardians - please make a note of the above contact details 

PART B (To be completed by parent/guardian) 

Full name of BB member  

Date of birth  

MEDICAL DETAILS 
Please give details of any medical condition or allergies leaders should be aware of (including medication needed whilst at BB meetings/events) 

 
 
 
 
ADDITIONAL NEEDS 
Please help us by detailing any particular needs your child has to enable them to participate in BB activities. These may include, but are not limited 
to: learning or communication difficulties, additional support normally provided in school, social/behavioural concerns. These details will be kept 
confidential but will allow us to work more effectively with your child. 

 

 

PERMISSION 
I give my permission for the above named child to attend and take part in the normal activities of the company. A list of 
normal activities is contained in the accompanying parents’ information pack. 

Signed _____________________________________________ (parent/guardian) Date_______________________ 

Please fill in address and contact details fully to ensure we always have a line of communication with you at different times of the day/week. 

Member resides at (address):  

Postcode:  Home (landline) number:  

Mother’s mobile phone:  Father’s mobile phone:  

Parent e-mail address(es)     
 
If your child will be picked up by someone other than the above-named persons on a regular basis, e.g. relative, neighbour, other parents, please 
provide details of such person(s) below. 

 
 
 
PHOTOGRAPHS 
BB members may appear in photographs of company activities that will be used for publicity (Church Magazine, website, our social media pages, 
local newspapers and the BB Gazette). No addresses of individuals will be given, nor will children be identified by surname in pictures online, but if 
you would prefer your child not to be included in such photographs, please indicate below. If individuals do not wish to appear in any BB publicity 
that wish will be respected, but they may be asked to stand aside when group photos are taken. (tick one box below) 

o I agree to my child’s photograph being used for the above purposes as part of Boys’ Brigade activities.  

o I DO NOT agree to my child’s photograph being used. 

The Boys' Brigade is registered under the Data Protection Acts.  Any parent may request a copy of relevant information held by the Company and enquiries should be directed to 
the Company Captain.  


